
-----Original Message-----
From: Robyn Henderson [mailto robyn@sitecat.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 21 June 2018 1:07 PM
To: MILLET Chris
Subject: SFQ sand quarry. SSD6334

Attention: Chris Millet
I live at 13302 Hume Hwy Sutton Forest. Lot 1 on the plan
The proposed sand quarry holds a lease on my property and until March this year the proposed haulage road
was well north of my house.
As now proposed it is 20 metres south behind my house on Crown Land!! And this was with No consultation
from Corkerys!
I have serious concerns about the levels of noise, dust and fumes that will result from the proximity of the road
to my house-none of which seem to be addressed in the EIS.
I also have a concern about drainage of water from the road as my house is immediately below the low point of
the road and I am not aware of any provision for removal of storm water.
Also of concern is that my access from the Hume Highway will be arbitrarily closed and my only access from
the south will involve an additional 4 km drive.
Access in case of emergency, fire for example, will be severely compromised. Not an ideal situation!
My two affected neighbors will be given rights of way over my property. Again no consultation with me or with
them.
Yours faithfully
Robyn Henderson

Sent from my iPad




